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Congratulations to our upcoming  
graduates! 
 
Eighth Grade 
Ali Baker, Caitlyn Bishop, Reilly 
Deckard, Gavin Farabaugh,  
Kennedy Greene, Autumn Groer,  
Madison Rezk. 
 
Kindergarten 
Malia Angelo, Addison Ferguson, 
Jeremy McNulty, Natalie Miller, 
Tanner Rosmus, Wyatt Sprague, 
Aidan Weakland. 
 
PreK4 
Kyler Holtz, Knox Huber, Owen 
Manifest, Savannah Mazurak, 
Karmin Niebauer, Luna Poole –
Jones, Jocelyn Priester, John 
Reasbeck, Louis Rice, Theo  
Singleton, Hannah Smith, Lelia 
Stanek, Emma Zungali. 
 
Graduations are: 
 
Friday, May 17th 6 p.m.— 8th 
Grade. 
 
Monday, May 20th 10:00 a.m. -
PreK 4 
 
Monday, May 20th 6 p.m. - 
Kindergarten 
 

Many thanks to everyone involved in 
the numerous activities this past week 
and beyond.  
 
Bearcat Bootcamp– Mrs. Kelleigh 
Farabaugh and Mrs. Patty Miller co-
chairs. All the Bootcamp volunteer 
moms and dads. 
 
Teacher appreciation week – Thanks 
to everyone for the numerous treats 
and gifts. For the staff daily gifts  we 
thank  The Smithmyers, The Miller’s, 
The Groer’s, The Cunningham’s, The 
Marsh’s, and The Taylor’s. You made 
us feel very special.  
 
Spring Fling– Chuck Deckard, Sheena 
Warner, Lara Kammerer, co-chairs, 
plus  Cindy Cunningham, plus the  
numerous volunteers all weekend. The 
Spring Fling and Basket Auction was 
the final fundraiser for the school 
year.  Fundraising Statements will be 
out  as soon as I receive the profit and 
points list from the Spring Fling. 
 
 
The Final School Council and Home 
School Association Meetings will be 
held this Thursday, May 16th. 
 
School Council — 5 p.m. 
 
Home School Association and Athletic 
Meeting—7 p.m. 
 
Both meetings will be held in the 
school computer room. 
 
See you there! 


